
November 8, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Regency Families, Friends, and Team. 

As we shared in our last letter, on Wednesday, November 4th there was another round of 

testing for all of our residents and team.  This testing is referred to as a Point Prevalence Survey 

and is conducted per the guidance of the Virginia Department of Health (VDH).  We have gotten 

the results for all our residents and team today, and we are excited to report we received all 

negative results.   

Remember, a Point Prevalence Survey (PPS) captures information at a single point in time. In a 

rapidly involving situation, as we see with COVID-19, residents and team members who test 

positive or negative for the virus can change day by day. This level of testing is conducted on all 

residents and team members regardless of the presence of symptoms. A negative test indicates 

that an individual did not have a detectable virus at the time of testing.  

We continue to keep our current restrictions and processes in place, including wearing masks at 

all times, screening residents a minimum every four hours and team members twice a shift, 

restricting visitors, and practicing social distancing. Keeping these essential measures in place 

will continue to keep our residents and team as safe as possible. 

Thank you again for all of the support through these challenging times. Our residents will 

always be our number one priority. 

If you have any questions, we are here for you. Please call us at 540.456.9857. 

Kind Regards, 

Vickie Conner, LPN, ALFA 

Executive Director 

 


